
 
 

TMX INFORMATION PROCESSOR - PRODUCTION 
ALERT 
 
Issue Impacting Omega Data in IP Feeds 
 
Attention TMX Information Processor Clients 
 
We have confirmed that there is an issue with the CDF-Omega data in the IP Feeds at both 
MCC and TCF locations. At this time it appears CDF-Lynx is not affected. In addition Omega 
data in the Consolidated feeds - CBBO, CBBOP, CLS, CDB, and CDBP - are not impacted. 
 
We are advising clients to not consume CDF-Omega data for the remainder of the day for both 
MCC and TCF. 
 
For more information contact TMX Market Operations at (416) 947-4705 


